
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Wednesday 21st May 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

World Music Day 

 

We are excited to announce that Ashbrook School will be celebrating World Music Day on Friday 20th June. The special 

event will be a celebration of the diverse language of music, which will inspire our children through musical activities and 

performances. 

 

Music plays a vital role in the holistic development of our children and through this event we would like to broaden their 

knowledge of music by offering an opportunity to express their creativity and passion through you and the local 

community.  

 

We would love to hear from any of our parents that might be interested in sharing a musical talent with our children. If 

you can play an instrument, sing or dance we would love to hear from you. 

 

The children will be offered a glimpse of your talents with various fun and musical activities planned throughout the day.  

 

If you would like to volunteer to come into school to showcase your talent on the 20th of June, please complete the form 

using the link or QR code below.  The deadline for completion is Wednesday 11th June. 

 

   
 

https://forms.office.com/e/UNCvWA7jQB 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Mrs Begum mbegum@ashbrookschool.net  

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mrs M Begum 

Tigers Class Teacher 
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